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On Thursday last week, Minister Bright Rwabirama joined farmers at Hotel Africana to launch the “Farmers
Manifesto”. The document contains the issues that the Farmers, who are the country’s largest group of
voters want addressed in exchange for their votes. All political parties present promised to deliver
exceedingly. Farmers know what they want. Its not sugar, salt or soap. It's a farmer sensitive manifesto.
Click for details.
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(Left) Minister Bright Rwamanifesto stated that army officials
are being used because they are disciplined. Right, are
community members during the Barraza

Partner Board HR Unit has the strongest finger
membezrs Trained J print; ActionAid CEO
in Arusha

Participants at the end of the

training in Arusha last week. L. . L. .
Christine, with the Ugandan Flag joins HR colleagues in a photo

moment representing individual countries at the HROD
conference in South Africa.

“The Human Resources and Organizational Develop-
ment (HROD) unit has the strongest finger print in the
federation”, says ActionAid International CEO.

Adriano made these remarks when he interfaced with
Human Resource managers and Directors during the
recently concluded HROD Conference. The five day
event took place last week at Centurion Lake Hotel in
Pretoria , South Africa.

Participants came from Africa, Asia, Latin America and
Europe. ActionAid Uganda was represented by Christine
Aboke, the Organizational HROD Director. The HR pro-
fessionals were educated about Feminist leadership and
their role in ensuring Feminist leadership thrives in the
Organization. The People Management Scorecard was
also introduced and discussed by the participants.

“We need to rethink our way of work and be cost con-
scious in response to the reduction in donor funding. We
also need to invest in Organizational learning and devel-
opment as a build up to institutional financial stability.

Speaking to the Weekly, Christine highly rated the con-
ference in comparison to previous meetings.

“The topics discussed were very strategic and relevant to
the current world situation of reduction in donor funding
and the shrinking political space”, she said.

Welcome back Christine and we look forward to the roll
out of the skills and ideas attained.

For details about the conference, please visit the Hive on
Use your email username and password to ac-
cess the page.

Let the Count down begin. With just 9 days fo go,
we look forward to the Western Leg of the Anti-
corruption Caravan. We shall be in
Kabaale,Rukungiri,Kanungu,Ntungamo,Mbarara,
Sheema, Bushenyi, Rubiriizi, Kasese and Kabarole.

Your No counts. Reject Corruption Today!!

WEEK AHEAD:

. Preparations for the Western Leg of the Anti-Corruption Caravan are under way. With fund-
ing from DGF, we look forward to the denouncement of corruption out of Uganda forever

Joyce Nabwire Baker, the Women Protection Center Coordinator is in Netherlands for the
International Women Rights Conference for the entire week.

The HROD unit is conducting interviews to fill vacant positions in response to the Organiza-
tional efficiency review conducted earlier this year. We wish all candidates success.
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https://hive.actionaid.org/TopStories/Challenging%20HR%20to%20better%20partner%20ActionAid's%20mission.aspx

